UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE
Economic Development Administration
Philadelphia Regional Office

Robert Nix Building

900 Market Street, Room 602

Philadelphia, PA 19107

Friday, December 6, 2019

Lyle Wray

Executive Director

Capitol Region Council of Governments
241 Main Street

Hartford, CT 06106-5310

Dear Mr. Wray,

Thank you for the recent submission of your CEDS document. EDA appreciated the
opportunity to review your CEDS document for the period of 2019 through 2024.

We are pleased to inform you that EDA’s review of your CEDS document and process
align with the regulatory and programmatic requirements and your CEDS has been
accepted by EDA. The priorities and focuses outlined within your CEDS document will
help form the foundation of how EDA reviews applications for Public Works and
Economic Adjustment Assistance Programs from your region.

We greatly appreciate the work of the Capitol Region Council of Governments Board and
CEDS Committee to develop this innovative, regionally-driven economic development
strategy. EDA looks forward to continuing to work with you to help support the goals
and priorities outlined in your recently submitted CEDS.

Sincerely,

ity

Linda Cruz-Carnall
Philadelphia Regional Director




